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I am writing to add my voice to the chorus to increase the BPR to $1.

We have been Licensees for 16 years and in that time lived through the BPR being just 45c – even with the advent of the GST.

Considering that so many of our commissions are linked to the BPR, this was an enormous inequity for us as everything else went up – rent, electricity, wages, etc but our base pay did not. 

We are still trying to catch up from this!

A $1 BPR would go some way to redress this situation as well as be a far more equitable remuneration for the service provided.

I hope you see fit to accede to our request.

Yours truly,

Yvonne & Danny Wood
Rangeview Post & Lotto
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